
Provisions for Possible Canada Post Strike
Published:  June 01, 2011

News Alert


In anticipation of a possibile Canada Post mail strike scheduled for Thursday June 2nd at 11:59pm,
we are provisioning for pickup/delivery services of payments and any urgent documents by either
internal messengers or external couriers.


If you are making an account payment to Parador, please contact Lorraine Mullins at
accounting@parador.com to organize a pick-up time.


If you require any other assistance involving urgent documents, please contact your dedicated
account manager to make any necessary pick-up or delivery arrangements.


Thank you for your cooperation during this time.


Yours truly,


&nbsp;


Parador Interactive Inc.

Management Team



